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� November NAWIC News �

As autumn leaves gracefully tumble, ushering
in a season of warmth and reflection, NAWIC
extends heartfelt gratitude to our members.
This Thanksgiving, we celebrate the bonds
that tie us together, grateful for the collective
strength that propels our organization forward.
May the spirit of thankfulness resonate in
every corner of your lives, filling your homes
with joy and appreciation.

� New Board of Directors Takes the Helm
Exciting changes are underway as a new
Board of Directors steps into leadership.
Committed to steering NAWIC towards
continued success, this dedicated team brings
fresh perspectives and a passion for
empowering our members. Their vision aligns
seamlessly with the spirit of collaboration and
growth that defines NAWIC. Join us in
extending a warm welcome to our new
leaders, and let’s embark on this journey
together.

� Gaslight Theater Extravaganza
Get ready for a night of laughter at our annual
Gaslight Theater event! Join us on December
2 at 6 pm for a parody comedy, “Small Town
Christmas.” A few seats are still available at
$25 per person. Don’t miss the chance to
usher in the holiday spirit with joy and
merriment.



� Holiday Mixer at Antsy Nancy
Anticipation builds for the festive cheer of our
Holiday Mixer on December 6th at 5:30 pm.
Back by popular demand at Antsy Nancy, this
year promises an evening of creativity and
indulgence. Join us in crafting delightful
charcuterie boards and sangrias, followed by
savoring the delicious fruits of our labor.
Secure your spot for this memorable event at
$45 per person.

Wishing you all a season filled with the vibrant
colors of fall, the warmth of Thanksgiving, and
the joy of shared moments. ��
#NAWICEvents #HolidayCheer

​Warm regards,
Jamie Thrush
2023/2024 President
NAWIC Tucson Chapter

Speaking of the incoming Board, we are still looking for
volunteers to fill the following positions:

 
Website 

NEF Blocks Kids
Mentorship

If interested reach out to Jamie Thrush jamie.nawic@yahoo.com

Safety Moment



This month there will be a free webinar about mental health hosted by Safe + Sound,
the Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC), and the National Safety Council.
Below is the registration link and information about the session. I highly encourage
you all to attend.

"Safe + Sound, the Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC), and the National Safety Council
(NSC) will host a panel discussion on mental health on Thursday, November 30th at 12:00pm
Eastern for the next Partner Seminar Series. Joe Xavier, Senior Director of Health and Safety for
ABC National, and Rebecca Martin, Workplace Wellbeing Program Manager at the National
Safety Council, will discuss the importance of talking about mental health, and will share
strategies their organizations use to improve mental health in the workplace that others can
replicate. "

Registration Link

 

Florence Bramlett - November 1st
Jan Marshall - November 7th

Gina Hansen - 2021
Julie Pickerill - 2022

https://nsc-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_quBYE3RJQxaEfQS8iv86cQ#/registration










Mark your calendars for these events:

December 2nd - NAWIC Night at the Gaslight
December 6th - December Social Event
December 8th - End of Donation Drive for PACC
February 24th - NAWIC Family Night
May 8th thru 10th  – PSW & PNW Spring Form in Hawaii 

Website Updates -- Is Your Listing Up To Date?
Membership Listings

Members, please check your listing on our chapter's website and confirm whether your information is correct or
you want to add/delete information.

 
Testimonials

How has NAWIC helped you and your business? Please send a testimonial that we can add to our website.
Video or written is accepted.

 
Please contact Debra at dkeiser@tofeldent.com with your updates and testimonials.

 
Have news to share?

Send job postings, new jobs, promotions, awards, special events, wedding & birth announcements, and more
to amandafr@dpr.com by the 15th for that month's issue. Let's celebrate your good news!

 

NAWIC Monthly Membership Meeting Raffle Sponsorships
Available

​GGet your five minutes of fame at the Membership Meeting.
For a donation of a $50.00 gift card of your choice, your personal bio, photo, business bio, logo, and link to your

website will be included in that month's newsletter, meeting flyer, and chapter website.
Contact Tracy Miller at jamie.nawic@yahoo.com for details or to reserve a month.

 

JOIN NAWIC NOW
Not a NAWIC Member?

Know of someone who may be interested in becoming a member?
Contact Jamie Thrush for membership information.

CONNECT WITH US!
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